EXHIBIT

Hannah Elliott 5 L

From: Jan Falk <logicaldog1@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2022 2:38 PM i
To: Plan CROOK COUNTY

Subject: Support JuL 28 2022
PLANNING DEPT

I wanted to voice my whole hearted support for the proposed project in Powell Butte. | am a property owner (7742 sw
Red cloud lane, powell butte or 97753), a professional in the community (a custody evaluator and expert witness in
parenting in Deschutes County) and mother of three. This will enrich our community, bring vibrant energy and hopefully,
diversity. This benefits all residents of Crook County and decreases the isolationist, closed minded tendencies that serve
no one.

Jan Falk MSW

310-388-2609

Sent from my iPhone
[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



